
 
Chris Jackson Receives TAAD Award For Excellence In Education 

 

Partner Chris Jackson is a recipient of the 2022 prestigious James A. Goodwin Excellence in Education 
Award, presented by the Texas Association of Appraisal District (TAAD). Colleagues and the industry alike 
acknowledge Chris’ significant contributions to professional ad valorem education, and this accolade only 
further emphasizes that recognition.  

Named in honor of the late Jim Goodwin, a dedicated TAAD instructor who passionately engaged in 
educational pursuits, this award highlights the importance of outstanding education in the field. When the 
announcement came, Jackson said he was shocked.  

“I enjoy the opportunity to give back to our appraisal community,” he said.  

This marks the second time a Perdue Brandon team member has received this esteemed award since its 
establishment in 1998. Sandy Griffin, Managing Partner for the Austin office, leads appraisal district 
representation services and proudly supports her colleague’s accomplishment. In her view, Jackson’s 
victory did not happen by mere chance.  

“He has earned it. I’m proud to call him my partner,” Griffin said. 

By winning the James A. Goodwin Excellence in Education Award, Jackson has proven his commitment to 
the appraisal community and ad valorem education. His success serves as an inspiration to his colleagues 
at Perdue Brandon and beyond. 
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